
August 13, 2003

MEETING NOTICE

Representative Ron Carlisle, Chairman, has called a meeting of the BUDGET COMMITTEE ON
GOVERNMENT SERVICES.

Wednesday, September 17, 2003, 9:00 a.m., Third floor, Room 308, Learning Resource
Building, State Hospital, 2605 Circle Drive, Jamestown; Second floor classroom, Day
Care Building, James River Correctional Center, 2521 Circle Drive, Jamestown

Tuesday, September 16, 2003, 10:00 a.m., West dining room, Nutrition Services Building,
Developmental Center, 701 West Sixth Street, Grafton

Date, 
Time, and
Place:

Agenda: Budget tours of the Developmental Center in Grafton, and the State Hospital and the
James River Correctional Center in Jamestown; presentations by representatives of the
Developmental Center, the State Hospital, and the Department of Corrections and
Rehabilitation regarding the long-term plans for the facilities, the state’s long-term prison
needs and the needs of individuals with mental illness, drug and alcohol addictions, and
physical or developmental disabilities; comments by representatives of the Department of
Corrections and Rehabilitation and the Southwest Multi-County Correction Center regarding
the housing of state female inmates; and other information, including a presentation by the
Legislative Council staff of memorandums regarding the preliminary planning revolving fund
and the survey of agency alcohol, drug, tobacco, and risk-associated behavior programs

Special Note: Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability
should contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible.

Committee Members:  Representatives Ron Carlisle, Bette B. Grande, Pam Gulleson, Joe Kroeber,
Ralph Metcalf, Darrell D. Nottestad, Chet Pollert, Louise Potter, Amy Warnke; Senators
Richard Brown, Duaine C. Espegard, Joel C. Heitkamp, Ed Kringstad, Elroy N. Lindaas,
Stanley W. Lyson

Staff Contacts:  Jim W. Smith, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor
                         Stephanie A. Johnson, Fiscal Analyst

Any member who is unable to attend this meeting is asked to please notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

John D. Olsrud
Director

JDO/JFB


